
To become a cosponsor of the FAST Act, please email Kristin Seum with 
Rep. Morgan Griffith (Kristin.Seum@mail.house.gov) or Danielle Janowski with  

Sen. John Thune (Danielle_Janowski@thune.senate.gov).  

 

 

 

 
 
Telestroke:  Improving  Access to Quality  Stroke  Care 

OUR POSITION 

The undersigned 
organizations strongly 
support the Furthering 
Access to Stroke 
Telemedicine Act �± 
the FAST Act -- 
and urge Congress to 
pass this important 
legislation. This 
legislation would help 
ensure that Medicare 
beneficiaries who 
have a stroke receive 
high quality care as 
quickly as possible, 
regardless of where 
they live. 

 

SUPPORTERS 

�x Alliance for 
Connected Care 

�x American 
Academy of 
Neurology 

�x American 
Association of 
Neurological 
Conditions 

�x American Heart 
Association/ 
American Stroke 
Association 


